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03 October 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our collective worship this week, we will be thinking about Harvest. The children are 
invited to bring in donations that will be passed onto the Darlington Foodbank. 

 

During class worship, each year group will be focussing on a different item of food/produce to 
explore and give thanks to. This will hopefully allow for a variety of donations and we would be 
grateful if you could donate as follows (although any donation would be welcomed): 

 

Reception: Biscuits 

Year One: Tinned fruit or pudding 

Year Two: Pasta, rice or noodles 

Year Three: Tinned meat or fish 

Year Four: Cat or Dog food 

Year Five: Jars/packets of cooking sauce 

Year Six: Cereal 

Donations can be brought into school any day this week and leading up to our Harvest service which 
will take place next Tuesday morning. This year, we are going to be walking each class over to St. 
Edwin’s church for the service to be led by Revd Jen Croft. As we have not been over to church for 
such a long time as a whole school, this service will be just for the children and staff in school. This 
will be a great opportunity to practise the routine and allow children to become familiar with visiting 
again as a whole school before we are able to invite parents and carers to our service in church at 
Christmas. 

 

If you are able to donate to our harvest service, it would be greatly appreciated. 

 

Many Thanks, 
 

Mrs Boyce 

 


